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On Dec. 3, 2024, Indiana Health Coverage Programs published bulletin BT2024196, reminding 
providers of services included in the per diem for residential SUD treatment. 

• Low-intensity residential treatment (American Society of Addiction Medicine [ASAM] Level 3.1): 
Use Common Procedural Terminology (CPT®) code H2034 

• High-intensity residential treatment (ASAM Level 3.5): Use CPT code H0010 

Providers are required to include modifier U1, member is an adult (19 years and older), when 
billing H2034 or H0010.   

To review full details of this reminder, please visit www.in.gov/medicaid.  

To answer additional questions or seek further assistance, please email 
INMedicaidProviderRelations@humana.com or call Provider Services at  
866-274-5888, Monday – Friday, 8 a.m. – 8 p.m., Eastern time. 

 

 

  

  Network Notification – Humana Healthy Horizons in Indiana 
 

Notice date: May 27, 2025 
To: Humana Healthy Horizons® in Indiana provider network for Indiana 

PathWays for Aging 
From: Humana Healthy Horizons in Indiana 
Subject: Per diem for residential substance use disorder (SUD) treatment 
Effective date: December 3, 2024 
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